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28th october, 1970

The General Secretary
The Tabour Party
Transport House

Smith Square

LONDON SW1

Dear Colleague,

‘I enclose a self-explanatory letter from Don Menuel
de Trujo and would be most grateful if you would bring it,
and the informetion it contains about the forthcoming Court
Martial at Burgos, to the attention of appropriate members
of Parliament and the International Department at Transport
House.

Yours sincerely,

L/z{b. Don Manuel de Irujo
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